
 

  

Notice of Public Information Centre No. 2 

Municipal Class Environmental Assessment For: 
Master Servicing Plan and 

Wet Weather Management Strategy 

What is this study? 

The City of Niagara Falls is undertaking a Master Servicing Plan and Wet Weather Management 
Strategy project. This project incorporates ongoing planning, management and operations of the City’s 
water, wastewater, and stormwater infrastructure.  

This study will complete an evaluation of the City’s existing water, wastewater, and stormwater 
infrastructure to establish short and long-term vision, strategies, and policies to support the 
management and enhancement of water, wastewater, and stormwater infrastructure. It will help 
determine and optimize future water, wastewater, and stormwater infrastructure needs, including 
operation and maintenance improvements, within the City of Niagara Falls through to 2051 and beyond. 

What is the process? 

The Master Plan is being completed in accordance with the requirements of the Municipal Engineers 
Association (MEA) Class Environmental Assessment (EA) process for Master Planning. This study will 
follow Phases 1 and 2 of the Class EA process. Public and stakeholder input will be sought throughout 
the process and a Master Plan Report will be prepared and filed for public review. 

How can I participate in this Study? 

The City invites residents, agencies, and interested stakeholders to participate in this planning process 
and learn more about the planning study through attendance at a second Public Information Centre 
(PIC). The PIC will present details about the study, the process used to decide possible solutions, the 
preliminary preferred solutions, and allow the public the opportunity to share comments and concerns. 
Members of the project team will be available at the PIC to answer questions and discuss the study 
progress to date.  

Public Information Centre No. 2 is planned for: 

Public Information Centre No. 2 

Date and Time December 12, 2024, 6:00 PM – 8:00 PM 

Location MacBain Community Centre 
7150 Montrose Road, Niagara Falls 

The information presented at the PIC will be posted to the website:  

Letstalk.niagarafalls.ca/master-servicing-plan 

For more information or to submit comments, please reach out to a member of the project team listed 
below: 

Tara Gudgeon 
City Project Manager 
City of Niagara Falls 
4310 Queen Street 
Niagara Falls, ON L2E 6X5 
905-356-7521 ext. 4398 
tgudgeon@niagarafalls.ca 

Mark Zamojc, P.Eng. 
Consultant Project Manager 
GEI Consultants Canada Ltd. 
1266 South Service Road, Unit C31 
Stoney Creek, ON L8E 5R9 
416-703-0667 
mzamojc@geiconsultants.com  

With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record of the 
study. The study is being conducted according to the requirements of the Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment, which is a planning process approved under Ontario’s Environmental 
Assessment Act. 

This notice was first issued on November 20, 2024. 
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